
K5–Grade 5 Uniform Style Guide Addendum: 

2025–26 School Year  

In July 2024, the school announced a transition from khaki to 
navy blue uniform bottoms for students in K5 through grade 5. To 
support families as they update wardrobes, the 2025–26 school 

year will serve as a transitional year for this change. 

During this period, students in K5–grade 5 may wear either khaki or navy blue 
uniform bottoms. Both options must follow the approved styles and fit guidelines 
outlined in the Uniform Style Guide. 

Students who choose to wear navy blue bottoms must pair them with a 
white uniform top. Navy tops may not be worn with navy bottoms. 

Please note that the current Uniform Style Guide and Family Handbooks do not 
reflect this transition. This addendum serves to clarify the updated options 
for the 2025–26 school year.   

This adjustment applies only to students in K5–grade 5. Students in K4, grades 
6-8, and grades 9-12 should continue wearing uniform bottoms as outlined in 
their respective Uniform Style Guides.   
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